
From: Jessica Chaney
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 07:50 PM
To: PSC Comments
Subject: 2022-00050 - Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District 

Overall the proposed water rate adjustment seem very very high and there doesn’t
seem to be a clear reason for the adjustment especially since it is just for a small part of
the overall district.. Since living at this address there has been a rate adjustment
annually and overall this will increase the water bill for this district substantially. I don’t
understand why there isn’t an overall increase in the entire county. 

Respectfully,
Jessica Chaney
615 Old Coach Rd
Nicholasville
Kentucky
40356
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 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2022-00050

*Robert K. Miller
Straightline Kentucky LLC
113 North Birchwood Ave.
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40206

*Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District
802 S Main Street
P. O. Box 731
Nicholasville, KY  40356

*Kim Miller
Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District
802 S Main Street
P. O. Box 731
Nicholasville, KY  40356


